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Senior Cricket Coaching 

(13 - 18 years) 

Dear Parents 

 

CRICKET COACHING 
 

Our cricket professional, Vedam Hariharan, will be providing coaching for more 

experienced young cricketers (13 to 18 years) over the summer holidays.  The 

courses will take place at the school sports hall. There will be sessions related to 

developing and improving batting skills where a bowling machine will be used. There 

will also be video analysis of batting and bowling. As he will be working with small 

numbers, places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If 

you wish to book a place for your son, therefore please complete and return the 

enclosed slip as soon as possible. 

Course 1 – Monday 31st July to Friday 4th August – 11.30am to 1.30pm.  On 

Tuesday 1st Aug and Wednesday 2nd Aug, it will extend till 4.30pm. 

Course 2 – Monday 7th Aug to Friday 11th Aug   - 9.30am to 12.30pm 

Course 3 – Monday 14th Aug to Friday 18th Aug – 9.30am to 12.30pm 

The fee per course is £40. 

 

Cheques to be made payable to The Glasgow Academy 

 

Yours sincerely 

R. Simpson 

R. Simpson 

Director of Sport 

 


